NOTICE

The February 26, 2025 Cheboygan County Zoning Board of Appeals meeting has been canceled.
The next Zoning Board of Appeals meeting will be held on March 26, 2025.
Comments and correspondence may be sent to the Planning & Zoning Department, PO Box 70, 870 S. Main, Rm. 103, Cheboygan, MI 49721.  Please call (231)627-8489 or email p&z@cheboygancounty.net if there are any questions.  
